
From:                                 "No Reply" <mydas-notifications-prod2@qld.gov.au>
Sent:                                  Thu, 19 Dec 2024 09:09:10 +1000
To:                                      "jvsplanning@gmail.com" <jvsplanning@gmail.com>
Cc:                                      "Development Assessment" <developmentassessment@townsville.qld.gov.au>
Subject:                             2412-43899 SRA — no statutory information request
Importance:                     Normal

This Message Is From an External Sender 
This message came from outside Townsville City Council. Please think carefully before clicking links or 
responding if you weren’t expecting this email. 

Applicant name: Mr Jeff Smith
Location details: 29 Moody Road, Crystal Creek

The State Assessment and Referral Agency has reviewed your application (reference 2412-43899 SRA) 
and advises it will not be making an information request.

Please contact Helena Xu, Senior Planning Officer on 073452 6724 or via email 
NQSARA@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au if you have any queries.

This is a system-generated message. Do not respond to this email.
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